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MEMORANDUM 

Subject: Road Safety Advisory Committee Resolution Regarding Traffic Study 

Request 

To: Thorold City Council 

From: Justin Letourneau, Legislative & Municipal Elections Coordinator  

 

At their meeting on November 20, 2024, the Road Safety Advisory Committee 

discussed the new McDonald’s located on Pine Street South and the need for staff to 

review potential road safety concerns in the area. The Committee passed the following 

resolution: 

That Council DIRECT staff to conduct a traffic study on the intersection of Pine 

Street South and Sullivan Avenue, and review the Towpath Street and Sullivan 

Avenue intersection. 

Respectfully submitted and signed by 

 

________________________________ 

Justin Letourneau 

Legislative & Municipal Elections Coordinator 


